Patty Smith

From: Chris Root

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 10:13 AM

To: Patty Smith

Subject: FW: Contact Information

From: Hallquist, Christine [mailto:challquist@vermontelectric.coop]

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 11:05 AM **To:** Rossi, Peter; Tom Dunn; Chris Root

Cc: Tripp, Ken; Kris Smith

Subject: RE: Contact Information

Thanks, Peter. Tom and Chris, I would like Peter to be the primary and Ken to be the back-up.

Christine

Christine Hallquist CEO, Vermont Electric Cooperative 802-258-0674 (cell)

A proud VPP Safety Challenge Participant, Energizing Smartly and Safely!

From: Rossi, Peter

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 7:08 AM

To: Tom Dunn (tdunn@velco.com); Chris Root (croot@velco.com)

Cc: Hallquist, Christine; Tripp, Ken; Smith, Kris

Subject: Contact Information

Tom and Chris,

It was a pleasure meeting with you yesterday. I enjoyed the updates provided in the various presentations and I look forward to working with you and your teams moving forward. I have copied Christine on this email as a reminder for us to get a letter to you so we can update who our primary and secondary representatives will be. Below, in the signature to this email, is my contact information. Please let me know if there is anything you need from us. Otherwise, have a great weekend!

Regards,

Peter J. Rossi Vermont Electric Cooperative, Inc. Chief Operating Officer 42 Wescom Road Johnson VT 05656 Direct: 802.730.1170 Cell: 802.730.3201

Email: prossi@vermontelectric.coop

Internet: http://www.vermonelectric.coop